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Auburn BPW announces upcoming power outage 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn  Board of Public Works has scheduled a power outage for
Monday, December, 23 at 9:00 A.M., for all customers west of Auburn on the
Johnson feeder line. 

During the outage maintenance will be performed on the Johnson voltage
regulators. The outage should  only last for about five minutes. 

In their notice to customers the Auburn BPW says these types of outages are
needed occasionally to improve the operating system.

Anyone with questions may call the Auburn  Board of Public Works at
402-274-4981. 
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